

Harry S. Kubojiri
Police Chief

Paul K. Ferreira
Deputy Police Chief

POLICE DEPARTMENT

349 Kapiolani Street • Hilo, Hawai'i 96720-3998 (808) 935-3311 • Fax (808) 961-2389

January 14, 2016

DEPT. COMM. NO. 328

Honorable Joseph M. Souki Speaker of the House of Representatives Hawai'i State Capitol, Room 431 415 South Beretania Street Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Representative Souki:

Pursuant to Chapter 52D-3.5 of the Hawai'i Revised Statutes, enclosed is the annual report of misconduct incidents that resulted in the suspension or discharge of a police officer of the Hawai'i Police Department for 2015.

Sincerely,

HARRY S. KUBOJIRI

POLICE CHIEF

cc: Office of Professional Standards